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Bible Study 

August Bible Study will be August 13th and 
August 27th (2nd and 4th Sunday), both at 
10:00am. 

 

Calendar of Events for August 
Fri Aug 4th  10:00am Baby Pantry  

Sun Aug 6th  11:00am Worship 

Tues Aug 8th   6:00pm Outreach Team  

 7:00pm IT Team Meets 

Wed Aug 9th   1:00pm  Worship 

Sun Aug 13th   10:00am Bible Study Class 

   11:00am Worship 

Tues Aug 15th   7:30pm Property 

Thurs Aug 17th  7:00pm Session 

Fri Aug 18th  10:00am Baby Pantry 

Sun Aug 20th 11:00am Worship Team       

Sun Aug 27th 10:00am  Bible Study 

   11:00am Worship 

 
 
 
 
 



Notes from the Session, 7/20/23 
  
Discussions continue with Flint-area churches on collaborative 
ministry. The sessions of Holly and Kirkridge (Grand Blanc) are 
scheduled to have an informal meeting to discuss areas of 
commonality on August 15. 
  
Rev. Kate of Trinity United has contacted us to see if there is an 
interest in joining together on a mission project. There is a need for 
20 volunteers to work at the Crim on Saturday, August 26, at the Mile 
1 water station. More information to come in early August. 
  
The Presbyterian pastors' group met recently, and it was decided that 
on October 15 there will be a pulpit exchange. The session is 
interested in being a part of this. 
 
Jan Bradshaw 
 
 
Outreach Team 
We are again collecting school supplies for the 
coming school year. 
Back to School Supplies needed:      

Lined paper 
Pencils- Ticonderoga #2  
Erasers  

Please help if you are able. Return to the church by August 27th. 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday! May God bless you all year long! 

 
 
Randy Cook    August 11th  
Dale Huffman  August 29th  
 
 
 



Happy Anniversary  

Rick & Margaret Perry-August 21st -41 years  

WOW! Congratulations! 

Finance Team 

Income    June    $13,348.50   YTD     $50,096.56 

Expenses June      $4,414.01   YTD     $51,885.31 

 

Monthly     Average budgeted needs     Income received 

March               $7,464.50                          $8,597.19 

April                 $7,464.50                          $9,036.23 

May                  $7,464.50                          $4,791.15 

June                 $7,464.50                          $4,412.00 

 

Bob Killewald and Vicki Lyles 

 

 

 

From the Congregational Care Team  

If you have prayer requests, please submit them to Karen Haneline 

(email address- haneline526@gmail.com , phone 248-894-3489) of 

the Congregational Care Team.       



 August quote  



Prayer of Thanks  
• That Sherry McLaughlin is back at work. She is in physical 

therapy and working part time. 
Prayer Concerns 
• For healing: Donna DeNise; Cathie 

Killewald recovering from back surgery; 
Tim McLaughlin physical therapy; Mike 
Pelton; Ray Knudsen who is in rehab for 
his knee to get strength in it.  

 
• Ongoing Prayers for—Pete Olson, Steve in FL and Jim 

Killewald. 
 
Prayers for those suffering  
• Those affected by the by water and mud slides in Pennsylvania 

and people missing, as well as Kentucky and many parts of the 
south.  

• Those people affected by the war in Ukraine. 
 
Bring protection and healing to the people of Ukraine. Show them that 
You are with them and that You hear their prayers. Strengthen those 
who are hurt, alone, or broken, and Bless them with Your Peace and 
Hope. 
 
 We lift up those in prayer from the Presbytery 

• The family of the Rev. Jesse Perry, former 
minister member of the presbytery, who passed to 
the larger life on June 27th at the age of 88.  

• The Rev. Andrew Miller, pastor of Mt. Pleasant-
First, and his family on the passing of his father, 
John Miller, MD, on June 16th.  

• Our churches currently in pastoral transition. 
 

Our Mission Co-Workers: 

Lucy Der-Garabedian serving in Lebanon. 

Cathy Chang and family serving in the Philippines. 



  
       Iobst Family                            Keefer Family 

 

Baby Pantry dates and volunteers  

Aug 4th open-need two volunteers 

Aug 18th  Fran Pelton & Margaret       

We need you! Sign up sheet is in the narthex. 
Thank you in advance. 

We are looking for your used ink cartridges. Bring in your ink 
cartridges and any batteries you have. Thank you. 

 

Thank you so much for all your prayers, love, support, and 
meals. I love this church as many of you know and am 
truly blessed beyond measure to work here. You even 
kept me after being out for so long. I can’t wait to see you 
all in the coming days. 

Love, 

Sherry 😊"#$%  

 



 

 

 

2024 Session Members 

 

Clerk……………………………….Jan Bradshaw…… .2023 

Christian Education……….Dessalee Cook ...  2025 

Congregational Care……..Cathie Killewald…  2023 

Finance…………………………..Bob Killewald…….  2025 

Information Technology..Brian Parker……..  2024 

Outreach………………………..Donna DeNise…..  2023 

Property…………………………Jim Lyles……………  2023 

Worship………………………….Tom Schettling…  2024 


